
Appendix 5 

 
From: Connor Powell [mailto:cpowell@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk]  
Sent: 02 May 2018 10:42 
To: Bush, Anthony <abush@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Licensing <licensing@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Memo to RA's, App to Review Premise Licence - 9+9 Cantonese Takeaway aka Spice 
Minster 
 
Dear those responsible, 
 
Hereford City Council Planning Committee commented that the license in question (9+9 Cantonese 
Takeaway aka Spice Minister) should be revoked as Councillors believe that the grounds for review 
constitute a breach in the terms of licensing. Councillors felt that this would serve as a message for 
other businesses in the area. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Connor Powell 
Administration, Finance and Information Officer 
Hereford City Council 
Town Hall, St Owens Street 
Hereford 
HR1 1PJ 
Tel: 01432 260527 
Website: www.herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk 
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